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August 20, 2008

New Mexico Oil Conservation Division

1220 South St. Francis Drive

Santa Fe, New Mexico 87505

Attention: Mr. Mark E. Fesmire, P.E.
Director

RE: Application to Amend Order No. SD-200616
Unclaimed notice

Dear Mr. Fesmire,

Please see the attached copy of an “Unclaimed” notice, as returned by the United States Postal Service.

This notice was sent to fulfill the requirement of notice of application, for Order No. SD-200616. Our
records, as well as those of the County Appraisal District, show the address to be correct.

Please accept this letter as proof of our attempt to give due notice of the application.

if any additional information is required, please contact me at 713-495-6537.

Sincerely,

Bridgét Helfrich é

Regulatory Tech.

1001 Fannin Street, Suite 800 @ Houston, Texas 77002-6707 @ 713.659.3500 @ Fax 713.659.3556
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